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EDITORIAL

Once again the committee has been planning the next year in the
Society. Many of the meetings have now becomean annual 'event' such as
the Film Show, the Presidential Address and the Roundabout but the feeling
is that we are still not catering for all of our members,although the
attendance at the AGMin March was the largest for someyears.

One of our problems is that we do not know what the memberswant,
because they never tell us. If YOU know of a good speaker, an interesting
film or topic or a subject on which you would like a lecture then let any
committee memberknow.

The other main problem facing the committee is the meeting place.
Unfortunately the Gas Showrooms are only available for one meeting per
year, reserved for our Presidential Address and 'The George', in addition
to costing more money, is not very suitable because of the noise. This
leaves Edmonton Upper School on the Cambridge Road. Here the problem is
transport and, with this in mind, it is now proposed to run a car rota to
enable those memberswho have difficulty in reaching the school to attend
the meetings.

It has also been suggested that we hold more meetings and social
functions during the year and so enclosed with this bulletin is a short
questionnaire, The committee would be very grateful if memberscould spare
a few minutes to fill this in and return it to the Editor (or any other
committee member). The answers will then be analysed and used to help
plan for the future of the Society.

Once again we will be running this competition for the
Denis Alsford Trophy. Unfortunately last year proved a very poor effort
in so far as numbers of entries was concerned, although the standard of
photography was high. This year the subject MUSTbe Archaeological or
Historical and entries will be judged more on this aspect than on the
actual quality of the photograph.

Entries should be handed to our Social Secretary - Mr E
Lionel Fereday - by the end of August. Slides or photographs are
acceptable and the winners we be announced at the party in September,
(see diary andmembersnights).

Once again I would like to express my grateful thanks to Miss
Ann Gadsdon for all the help she gives in duplicating and despatching the
bulletin, Also to her long-suffering family for housing the duplicator,

Jill Green


